
With summer finally here, we’re thrilled to see an 

influx of great quality seasonal fruits and 

vegetables. 

 

Despite local crop transitions and low yields on 

some produce, markets are generally looking up 

and prices are stabilizing. 

 

Keep up with our market updates to stay 

informed on all important changes in the 

produce world and how they affect the price, 

quality and supply of our products.  

MARKET UPDATES
June

PRICE INCREASE
POTATOES

PRICE DECREASE
SWEET CORN

PRICE INCREASE
BEANS

PRICE DECREASE
CELERY

PRICE INCREASE
PEACHES

PRICE DECREASE
ASPARAGUS

PRICE DECREASE
LIMES

PRICE INCREASE
HONEYDEWS

PRICE DECREASE
GRAPES
RED & GREEN

PRICE INCREASE
BLACKBERRIES

Stocks are abundant with excellent 

quality. 

 

Prices are slowly going down. 

WATERMELON

Supplies are tight due to crop 

transitions. 

 

Prices are currently up, but they are 

expected to fall once volume 

increases in Florida.  

TOMATOES 

Markets are steady with rich supplies 

and excellent crop quality. 

 

Prices are currently low. 

STRAWBERRIES

Mexico season has wrapped up, but 

production in Florida and Georgia is 

now in full swing. 

 

Prices are expected to decrease. 

SQUASH

Valencia orange season has just 

started. 

 

Quality is good, although there are 

concerns about softness due to recent 

heat waves.

ORANGES

Markets are low, due to great crop 

quality and above-average volume 

coming from both California and 

Mexico. 

BROCCOLI 

Supplies are tight for both red and 

green bells. 

 

Prices are expected to stay high until 

volume increases. 

BELL PEPPERS

With limited supplies from Mexico, 

markets remain elevated throughout 

the summer. 

 

Peruvian production is expected to 

grow in the coming weeks.

AVOCADOS

ALERTS
Special


